
Langham Village School Newsletter February 2023 

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery 

Information about our Governors 

can be found here: 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/

governors/ 

Our Governors are: Tom Dye 

(Chair), Maggie Broad, Kate 

Jackson, Harriet Clark, Jo Green, 

Chris Carroll, Emma Childs, Polly 

Kossowicz 

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377 

For information and school polices check our website:   http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/ 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

after half  term 

 

Monday—Art and Craft Club for Amber, 

Quartz and Jet  

Tuesday—Basket Ball Club for Quartz 

and Jet  

Wednesday—Lego Club for 

Coral, Amber, Quartz and Jet  

Thursday—Dodge Ball Club for Amber  

Friday—Dodge Ball Club for Quartz 

and Jet  

Letters will be  on the website 

next week to sign up. 

Bikeability 

Year 3 and 4 took part in 

Bikebability, this is the 

government's national cycle 

training programme. It helps 

children learn practical skills and 

prepare them for cycling on the 

roads. Year 5 and 6 have a week of  

training straight after half term 

which will include some on road 

cycling. 

School Values 
 

our value this half term is  
‘ADAPTABILITY’ 

Want to see some of the things 

that your child  does in class? 

Check out the Class Padlets! 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

2nd Feb—Non Uniform day for Charity 

3rd Feb—Group Visit to Lyle House 

8th Feb: Classroom Connect  

3.15—4.00 (Please ask your children to 

show you round their classroom and 

look at the work they have produced 

this half term)  

13th—17th Feb: Half term 

20th—23rd Feb: Bikeability Years 5 & 6 

27th Feb—6 aside Football 

Tournament 

8th March: Quartz Class to Norwich 

Castle (Romans) 

13th March—Coral Class trip to Wells 

Lifeboat House 

16th March: STEAM workshop at 

Gresham’s (Year 6) 

20th March—Cross Country at Beeston 

27th March— Swimming Gala 

3rd April—14th April: Easter Holidays 

17th April: Back to school 

19th April—Reception vision and 

hearing tests 

26th April—Skipping workshop 

9th—12th May—Year 6 SATS 

22nd May—Tri Golf 

29th May—2nd June—Half term 

 

Communication 

If you have questions about 

school, your child’s progress or 

welfare please contact the 

Head teacher either by 

catching her on the gate, 

phoning the school or emailing 

on: 

head@langham.norfolk.sch.uk 

Emotional wellbeing 

If there is anything different 

happening at home that may 

affect your child it is always 

worth informing school . This 

way we can be aware of any 

changes in behaviour and offer 

extra support your child might 

need. 
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